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Superintendent Announces New School Site Administrative  
Assignments for the 2014-15 School Year 

 
 
ORANGE, CA – June 12, 2014 – The Board of Education appointed three new principals at the 
regular Board of Education Meeting on June 5.  The new principals are Deanna Brady, Ed.D.; 
Karen Sandors and Brenna Godsey.  In addition, three current Orange Unified Principals will 
continue to provide educational leadership in the Orange community at newly assigned school 
sites. 
 
Principals have been introduced to staff at their assigned sites this week. 
 
New school site administrative assignments for the 2014-2015 school year are listed below. 
These assignments are effective July 1, 2014.   

 

 

 

School Principal 
Elementary Schools 

California Elementary Deanna Brady, Ed.D. 

Fairhaven Elementary Karen Sandors 

La Veta Elementary Lydia Roach 

Palmyra Elementary Brenna Godsey 

Running Springs Elementary Antoinette Coe 

Taft Elementary Connie Smith 
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The Orange Unified School District educates approximately 30,000 students in the Cities of Orange, Villa Park, Anaheim, 
Garden Grove, Santa Ana and county areas.  The school district, founded in 1953, encompasses 108 square miles.  The District 

office is located at 1401 N. Handy Street, Orange, California. 


